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Past and Present Tenants’ Testimonial

“I have been at my current location for over 20 years. My landlord Anil Aggarwal has been awesome. He has been more than fair and treats the tenants like family. Any concerns and issues, he took care of it in a timely manner. There is always great communication. I have been so fortunate to be a tenant at 23332 Hawthorne Blvd.”
Peter Endo, DDS
Suite 104- (Since 1999)

“About 8 years ago I relocated my Dental Practice to a beautiful three-story professional building that fronts Hawthorne Blvd. This central location in Torrance Skypark has ample parking, great visibility, and easy access for my patients.  From the start, the landlord helped to make the negotiations and the signing of the lease easy and efficient. The property is well maintained and is surrounded with attractive landscaping and water features. The owner takes pride in the building and is always promptly available if something needs to be addressed. In addition, the landlord develops a relationship with each of the tenants and cares about their individual success. The decision to move my business to this location has allowed for growth and expansion in a most desirable environment.”
Glenn O. Smith, D.D.S., Inc.
Suite 101- (Since2012)

“I thank you so much for your grateful welcome and hospitality to allow us stay at 23332 Hawthorne Blvd. building as a tenant for five years. It really was happiness. Honestly, I missed working in your building, but circumstances forced me to work from home. Take good care of yourself and your great family. Wishing the absolute best!!!”
Best Regards, Kelvin Park
Suite 302 – (5 Years)

I have been really satisfied with your ability to navigate any perils of building ownership. I like that Mary Thomas (Property Manager) shares the same urgency, and you've made a great choice in having her there to be a first responder.  The facility is clean, and you do try to upgrade things when appropriate.  Any issue that Paras has brought forth to me has been related to my ignorance of the lease agreement.  Reading the rental agreement also made me aware that you are charging the least out of any of the surrounding buildings. I have always appreciated that, but to know that you could be charging more solidifies the humanitarian aspect of your ownership. I would doubt that people could deny that at this point. 

In speaking about the premises, never once has a patient had an issue with the building or layout. The stairs and ramp can be navigated appropriately so far. The air conditioning in our office seems more consistent. 

I have never doubted your willingness to help your tenants achieve what they want to. I appreciate your appreciation for my work ethic and business progression, as it's something that a lot of people overlook. Your focus on increasing tenant satisfaction, providing rent that is undeniably competitive, having an early/proactive response to any issue that arises, displaying genuine care for the tenants, and non-micromanaging the tenants is evident.

Chris Koyanagi, MPT/Owner,
Skypark Physical Therapy
Suite 202 – (Since 1997)
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